
Congress of the United States 
JOHN W. WYDLER douse of depresentatives COMMITTEE ON 

FourtH District, NEw YORK Washington, B.C. SCIENCE AND ASTRONAUTICS 

DISTRICT OFFICE: 

150 OLD COUNTRY ROAD 

MINEOLA, NEW YORK 

TEL.: CH 8-7676 

July 1, 1964 

The Honorable Earl Warren 
Warren Commission 

200 Maryland Avenue, N.E. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Justice Warren: 

I have enclosed a letter received from my constituent, 
Laura T. Mastrogianni, and would be grateful for your advice 
in this matter in order that I may properly reply to her in- 

quiry. i 

Sincerely yours, 

a 
John W. Wydler 

, Member of Congress 
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